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Nine coastal states (Maine, New Hampshire, Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Connecticut, New York, 
New Jersey, Maryland, and Virginia) have been advancing an initiative to establish a regional fund 
administrator for fisheries compensatory mitigation which would provide financial compensation for 
impacts from offshore wind development in the Atlantic Coast region. This effort focuses on 
supporting the BOEM Draft Fisheries Mitigation Framework by working to advance the establishment 
of an administrator that would collect, hold, and dispense funds to impacted members of the fishing 
community while creating a process that fair, equitable, and transparent across the region and 
engages with the fishing and offshore wind industries. The states have developed a scoping 
document and will be releasing a Request for Information (RFI) soon to solicit feedback on the 
design of the fund administrator. 

To support the states’ work, the Consensus Building Institute and the Special Initiative on Offshore 
Wind will be hosting two webinars to help share information about the forthcoming RFI, on 
November 30 from 6-8pm ET and December 1 from 4-6pm ET. Please find the two Zoom links 
below. We hope you can participate to learn more about this initiative. 

November 30 webinar link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84786320076 
Meeting ID: 847 8632 0076 

 
December 1 webinar link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84686674850 
Meeting ID: 846 8667 4850 

 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. If you are seeking a communication aid or service, have limited proficiency in 
English, wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint, or require some other 
accommodation, including equipment to facilitate virtual participation, please contact us at 860-
418-5910 or by email at deep.accommodations@ct.gov. Any person needing an accommodation 
for hearing impairment may call the State of Connecticut relay number - 711. In order to facilitate 
efforts to provide an accommodation, please request all accommodations as soon as possible 
following notice of any agency hearing, meeting, program or event. 
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